
   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Creative Spirit 

Ingersoll Creative Arts Centre Board Members                    

Keri Axon - Chairperson      Shirley Clifford - Pottersô Rep  

Lorna Bruggeman - Vice Chairperson  Linda Trowell - Paintersô Rep/Art Rental 

Marilyn Stewart - Secretary               Maureen Brankley - Quiltersô Rep     

Judi Boodhoo - Treasurer         Stacie Littlejohn - Rug Hookersô Rep  

Richard Hamilton - Treasurersô Advisor Gail Winterton - Volunteer Coordinator 

Jean Hillis - Program  Kim Mott - Advertising 

Pat Gibson - Exhibitions     

Heather MacIntosh - Administrator   

 

Next  Board Meeting on Tuesday, September 13, 2016 at 1 pm 
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From the Chair: 

This is indeed going to be an exciting year.  Our plans for renovating for accessibility and  
expansion are progressing well. 

During the past twelve months, we have met with the Ingersoll Town Council to have our plans 
approved, received required permission from The Upper Thames River Conservation Authority 
and have completed our initial building plans from McFadden Design, for a new Creative Arts 
Centre.  

Our focus on fundraising for the upcoming year will bring us closer to realizing our dream.  Be-
fore we can apply for any grants for our new building, our centre must be involved in various 
fundraising events.  We have several exciting ideas to assist in bringing our plans closer to reali-
zation.   

Two of our upcoming events are our annual ñDeck the Hallsò Christmas Sale is in November and 
the  ñTake a Seatò silent auction in March, 2017.  

We welcome any other ideas for fundraising and en-
courage each art group to explore and develop their 
own fundraising plans.  These are just two of the 
several fundraising ideas we are exploring. 

Your involvement and commitment are key to our 
success in our fundraising endeavour.  As well as 
bringing us closer to realizing our goal of a more ac-
cessible and improved Arts Centre, working to 
achieve a common goal serves to bring the members 
of our centre together in an exciting, fun atmosphere. 

Keri Axon 
Chair of the Board, ICAC 
 

         Ingersoll Creative Arts Centre  
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FALL EXHIBITIONS 2016 

SKY MOODS 
Paintings by Kate Innes 
Sept 11 to Oct 2   
Reception with the artist Sunday Sept 18: 1:00 pm - 4:00 pm 
Sponsored by: Harold Matthews at Century 21 Heritage House 
Limited 
 
RECENT WORKS  
BY THE WILD WOOLLIES RUG HOOKING GROUP 
Oct 16 to Nov 13 
Sponsored by: Ian Robertson at RE/MAX and Ingersoll Memorials  
 
TAKE A SEAT FUNDRAISER 
March 12 to April 9, 2017 

 Many thanks to the volunteers on the ñTake a Seatò 
Fundraiser - Bruce Hartley, who collected all the chairs, 
Phoebe Campbell, Jeff Lounsbury, and Pam Spencer who 
sanded and primed 16 chairs for our member artists to turn 
into works of art.  

 Many of the chairs have already been claimed by art-

ists who want to decorate them. There are still some 

CHAIRS AVAILABLE and we hope that our members will 

soon choose the remainder and take them home to create 

wonderful works of art. Please let Heather or Pat Gibson 

know if you have a chair of your own that you are getting 

ready for this show.  We are very happy to include that too!  

The chairs will be exhibited March 12 to April 9, 2017 in the gallery and each chair will have 

a silent auction bid sheet.  During the exhibition members and visitors have an opportunity to 

bid on the chairs and support this unique fundraiser. 

 

 

  

  ¢ƘŜ /ǊŜŀǝǾŜ {ǇƛǊƛǘ bŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ                                                        {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ нлмс  

SEPTEMBER 10  AND 11 --- 11AM TO 5PM    
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IT IS TIME TO SPREAD SOME INGERSOLL CREATIVE ARTS CENTRE CHEER!   

Deck the Halls 2016 is just a few months away. 

 Hopefully all elves have been busy creating some wonderful things for the November 
18 & 19, 2016 sale.   

 A few new things to know about the sale; Friday 
shopping hours will remain the same: 5-9 p.m., Satur-
day new shortened hours: 10:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 

 The Silent Auction will be returning to the sale.  
All Members selling items at the sale are asked to do-
nate one item valued at $25.00 or over for the Silent 
Auction. It would be most helpful if the artist suggests a 
price for their item so we may document it properly. The 
treasury will accept cash donations of $25.00 or over as 
well.   

 The FAB members have decided to pass arrang-
ing the display of arts for sale to others. Thus the Board 
of Directors has requested that a committee be struck for the sale with 2 members from 
each discipline. The committee will also include our Advertising person, Kim Mott, and Vol-
unteer Coordinator, Gail Winterton. The first meeting will be September 14 @ 1pm in the 
paintersô room. 

 The upcoming sale and future events at the centre will be important to maintain our 
facility. It is expected each member will participate towards this cause to the best of their 
abilities.  

              "I shall participate, I shall contribute, and in so doing, I will be the Gainer." 

           - Walter Anneberg 

POTTERS NOTES 

In the early summer, pottery demonstrations were held 

at the Oxford Manor for residents and also at the Can-

terbury Folk Festival.  Lesser Jewellers set up a tent and 

the potters and painters were able to show interested 

viewers what goes on at our Arts Centre and answer 

their questions.   

Also following in the fine tradition of our involvement with 

Rogers Cable TV Woodstock, we were invited by Cathy 

Groulx to be on her show  POP Oxford.   

This fall Potters are facing a Dragon Challenge (making ceramic dragons full of fire and whimsy) 

and we will also be decorating a chair for the ñTake A Seatò fundraising exhibition  March 12  

to April 9.   

Speaking of whimsy and talent, attached is a picture of Maui Girl, a ceramic turtle by Phoebe Camp-

bell. 

Maui Girl by Phoebe Campbell 
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A FEW NOTES FOR AND ABOUT PAINTERS  

¶ We are pleased to have so many 
painters at our Monday coop 
this summer!  

¶ Thank you, not only to painters, but all 
ICAC members, for suggesting in-
structors and workshops of interest. 
Several are being considered 
for future programs. We will of course 
retain the regular 'pool' of instructors 
we've come to enjoy and follow.   

¶ Response to our search for artists for 
an "Inspiration Series" has been posi-
tive. Stay tuned for updates. 

¶ Check the bulletin board, sign up, and 
organize a Special Interest Day - one 
Monday each month, or email me with 
your ideas at lindasart62@yahoo.ca . 

¶ Painters will be actively participating in the Hall's Creek Festival, showing and selling 
original works as well as demonstrating unique styles and techniques.  

¶ Make a point of joining us every Monday and keep those brushes wet!  Bring a piece 
you're working on for a friendly critique.    

¶ It's not too soon to think of "Deck the Halls" and how you can help. 

 
ART RENTAL: Let me know if you would like to be featured. There are 2 artists on the 
waiting list. Dates yet to be confirmed.   
 
Linda Trowell  
Painters' Rep/Art Rental   
 

 

ART RENTAL 

New Featured Artist: Jaquie Poole 

Jaquie Poole is an artist based in Woodstock, Ontar-

io, Canada.   

She has been exhibiting her work for over 30 

years.  She has works in private collections in Cana-

da, the United States and New Zealand. 

ñMy paintings can be described as mental land-

scapes.  They are not actual locations, where I have 

been, but my experiences of these places. I begin 

with colours and the forms emergeò. 
Jaquie Poole 

Blockhouse Bay, Acrylic, 30 X 24 

mailto:lindasart62@yahoo.ca

